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Dear Active Transportation Advisory Committee, 
 
I have found that where the proposed active transportation link between Orenda Road and 
Steeles Avenue East, connecting with the westernmost entrance to the Bramalea GO Station is 
already extremely heavily used. I have repeatedly witnessed as as many as a dozen people going 
in a group from Steeles across the open space to Orenda Road. With the significant drop from 
Steeles to the rail spur, this is a safety issue. I implore you to please prioritize the project for an 
AT link, as it is used by hundreds of people every weekday. I conducted a site visit to it, and 
traversed the length (with appropriate footwear), and found the path extremely well trodden, in 
some cases the desire line approaches ten feet wide. As I left from Steeles to Orenda, I found 
someone using the path, and on my way back from Orenda to Steeles, there was another person 
traversing in the opposite direction, and this was at approximately 6 pm on a Saturday 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sylvia 










